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About You

What is your name?

Name:

Julie Williams

What is your organisation?

Organisation:

On behalf of:

How can we contact you?

Email:

Telephone:

Address:

Additional Documents

Please include comments on other documents below:

Please include comments on other documents below::

Development Bid Reference B0944 - Inchgarth Road

I believe that the land at Inchgarth Road should be included in the Local Development Plan for the following reasons: -I support this development as it will bring

much needed relief to roads that are no longer fit for purpose in the area. It will also make it safer to enjoy as a family with the open green spaces and much

improved access to the Deeside way.

Additional Files

If you have further information you would like to provide you may upload it here.:
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